
Please Pray With Us:  

- That we would 
“Love God & 
Love People and 
trust God with the 
rest” 

- To be courageous 
& faithful as we 
serve on campus. 

- For opportunities 
to connect with 
new athletes and 
coaches so we can 
share the love of 
God with them. 

- For a smooth 
back-to-school 
transition for our 
family 

Tax deductible gifts can be sent to our address above with checks written to Athletes in 
Action & staff acct #0581139 in the Memo Line. You can also give at http://give.cru.org

Exciting New Season of Ministry 
The experience we had with our fellow AIA & CRU missionaries at our biannual staff 

conference in July was incredible. We are so grateful for the ways that time is especially 
encouraging, empowering, and equipping us for ministry this year.  A significant theme from 
that time is an anchor for us… John 20:21 “Jesus said to them again, Peace be with you. As the Father 
has sent me, I also send you.” This purpose and opportunity to journey with athletes & coaches by serving them 

as they learn to love the Lord with all their heart, soul, mind & strength is humbling and exciting!  
We are anticipating God moving in mighty ways in this new school year!  We’re trusting Him to 
build connections and introduce us to new athletes & coaches on campus.  There are many 
opportunities in front of us that we could dive into.  Please pray for continued wisdom and 
dependance on the Lord to show us where/how He’s leading, and then for us to be obedient to 
move forward accordingly by faith.  Two big areas we’re trusting Him for in the first month on 
campus is a large-scale care package outreach to serve new students and resource them in their 
faith growth.  We also need favor from the athletic departments we work with as we plan our new 
large group meeting locations on campus.  We appreciate the many ways you continue to be sent
by God with us to be part of His Great Commission mission field!

Kyle.Wenig@athletesinaction.org
Jayne.Wenig@athletesinaction.org

Kyle’s cell - 937-266-6226
Jayne’s cell - 937-266-7757

What’s Up With TEAM WENIG…

Kyle & Jayne This summer we celebrated 14 years of being a team in 
marriage! We are so grateful for how God continues to knit us together to 
love and encourage each other in life, parenting & ministry. This year 
Jayne turned 40 years old and Kyle is about to in the year ahead, so its 
been fun planning special milestone celebrations for each other.  

AJ is 13 years old & beginning 7th Grade! He has an incredible heart and 
a growing desire to love God.  A summer highlight for AJ was 
volunteering at our local zoo. He has always had a dream of being a 
zookeeper and so this opportunity has been a fun step in that direction.

Leisel is almost 10 years old as she starts 4th grade! Whether its running/
sports, thinking about decorations/design, listening to music, or caring 
for friends, Leisel is doing it with ALL her heart.

George is almost 7 years old and is heading to 1st grade! This boy loves 
to play games, ride his bike, and use his imagine.  He is usually on the 
move and moving hard & fast, but when he does slow down, his snuggles 
are priceless! He is our tender warrior.

Simon is turning 2 in September! He keeps right up with the “guys” as 
he calls our older kids.  He especially enjoys snuggling & looking at 
pictures on our phones, and going for family walks.  This sweet guy 
keeps us on our toes, but we are so grateful for the fun that he adds to our 
family.

 eam Wenig

THANK YOU for helping make an 
impact in the lives of athletes & 

coaches!   
To God be the glory!

Kyle, Jayne, 
AJ, Leisel, George & Simon

A word from August 2022

The Wenig’s 
ADDRESS:

6613 Montclair Lane
Madison, WI 53711

www.TeamWenig.com


